Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 7:59 AM

To: Blaney, Karolina; 'Tucker, Shelly'

Cc: Raley, Jim; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: WPX - Santa Fe Fed 8 - spill notification

Hello Ms. Blaney,

Please attach spill calculations and a photo with GPS for this spill so that OCD may process this C-141. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

Best Regards,

Environmental Specialist

N.M. Qil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1¢t Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101

Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

From: Blaney, Karolina <Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com>

Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 11:32 AM

To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; ‘Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>

Subject: [EXT] RE: WPX - Santa Fe Fed 8 - spill notification

Good morning,

Attached is the C-141 report for the Santa Fe 8 spill.

Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions.
Thank you and have a great day,

Harolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com

From: Blaney, Karolina
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 12:39 PM



To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; 'Pruett, Maria, EMNRD' <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; 'Tucker,
Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Raley, Jim <james.raley@wpxenergy.com>

Subject: WPX - Santa Fe Fed 8 - spill notification

Good afternoon,

WPX had a spill last night, 10/31/18 at 9:30 pm, at the Santa Fe Fed 8 SWD. API # 30-015-27126, A-35-22S-28E. Injection
pump stopped working due to power outage which resulted in overfilling the tanks. The majority of the fluids was
contained inside lined SPCC containment berm; the berm overfilled and fluids impacted soil on the pad. 540 bbls were
recovered from the containment and ~70 bbls off the pad. We will start the cleanup activities as soon as the line locates
are completed.

Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions.

Thank you and have a great afternoon,

Harolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com




